
The Lakeland District for Sport, Culture and Recreation is seeking to recruit a new Board member 
with the capacity, experience and skills necessary to oversee the strategic operation and 
advancement of our organization. 
 
The LDSCR is a volunteer-based non-profit organization that operates under the Policy Board 
Governance model. We are a part of an integrated network of organizations that strive to strengthen 
the sport, culture and recreation system through eƯective leadership, partnerships and 
collaborations. 
 
LDSCR Board members serve for a 3 year term and are expected to attend approximately 4 or 5 
meetings per year. This would be a combination of in-person and virtual meetings. 
 
We are looking for an individual that is committed to supporting our mission, vision and values, has 
a genuine passion and interest in sport, culture and recreation services, is knowledgeable with 
policy governance based organizations, has the ability to review and interpret financial reports, has 
strategic planning skills, and has experience and knowledge in working with non-profit 
organizations.  
 
For additional information about the LDSCR, please visit our website at www.lakelanddistrict.ca 
 
If you are interested in this exciting and challenging position, please submit your letter of interest to 
the following before June 6, 2025. 
 
Lyle Campbell - Executive Director 
Email: lyle@lakelanddistrict.ca 
 
 
   


